
andrea Goodwin (via Maxient) <notifications@maxient.com> 
 

Wed, Sep 15, 
2021, 4:39 PM 

 
 

to me 

 
 

This is an official notice from Dr. John Zacker, Assistant Vice President for Student 
Affairs at the University of Maryland, College Park. 
 
A letter has been sent to you through a secure electronic system. To open your letter, 
click on the link below. You will be taken to a screen displaying your name and 
requesting that you enter your student ID number as the access code. 
 
Your letter will appear in PDF format. If the letter fails to appear, you may need to use a 
different computer or install the free Adobe Acrobat Reader. If you continue to 
experience difficulty accessing your letter or wish to confirm the legitimacy of this 
message, please contact our office at 301-314-8430. 
 


